
 

Sandton City to upgrade its food court

Sandton City in Johannesburg is renovating its food court and will reveal the environmentally conscious food district in
November 2018.

The renovation started in March 2018 and while some facilities will not be accessible at all times, the food court will remain
operational throughout the upgrade.
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